March 14, 2023

Ms. Pamela Shirrell

Board Chair, PYMC Community Advisory Council

Mr. Mark Detter

City Manager, City of Valdez

Please note that effective June 1, 2023, | will be resigning as a board member of the PYMC Community
Advisory Council. This resignation is prior to my obligated three-year term, which ends October 2023.
The resignation is predicated on my departure from Valdez due to military orders.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the community of Valdez these past several years.

Sincerely,

i s

Patrick A. Drayer

CC: Ms. Melanee Tiura, Administrator, PVYMC



